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Liaison Note to the IHO
Development of Recommendations and Guidelines on e-Navigation Portrayal

 IALA e-NAV Committee is developing Recommendations and 
Guidelines for ‘harmonized’ presentation of e-Navigation information.

 The focus is on ‘goal-based’ standards

 The guiding principle is harmonization rendering  across equipment 
and systems and display situational centric

 While IALA is focusing on shore-side aspects of e-Navigation

 IMO considers ECDIS as a core component of e-Navigation

 To support e-Navigation consideration may be given regarding the 
portrayal of e-Navigation related information in the future IHO S-101 
standard for ENCs

 IALA is considering the need for mentioned guidelines to be issued in 
2013



Action required of HSSC

 Note this Report

 Take any actions considered necessary


